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EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
LONDON, ENGLAND

CHARLES H. PRICE II

AMBASSADOR November 19, 1984

Mr. Charles Powell
Private Secretary to the
Prime Minister

10 Downing Street

London SW1

Dear Charles,

Many thanks for forwarding a copy of your notes on the
meeting between the Prime Minister and Senator Hatch. You
may be assured that they will remain in-house.

I need not tell you how pleased I was with the message
which was delivered on Sunday to the Prime Minister at
Chequers. It was truly an experience I shall always remember
and cherish. It was exceedingly kind of the Prime Minister
to receive Under-Secretary Wallis and me on such short notice
and I wish to express my appreciation to you for all of the
effort you expended on our behalf. If possible, I would be
grateful for a copy of your notes covering this meeting with
the Prime Minister as well. I have found, not surprisingly,
that your recollection of meetings is far more precise than
my own.

I look forward to hearing from you in regard to the
logistical problems associated with the Prime Minister's
visit to Washington. At least you will pick up a day when
you cross the international date line.

Best regards.

Sincerely,
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